
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin  
The Council has made the Borough of Telford and Wrekin, Carwood Footpath, Stirchley (Temporary 
Prohibition of Pedestrians) Order 2020 under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, in order to undertake Link 
Box Installation/Repair works. The order becomes operational from the 21/9/2020. The following Footpaths is 
affected: Carwood Footpath, Strichley from the rear and to the side of 9 Carwood to the rear of 7 Carwood, 
Stirchley.  The pedestrian diversion routes will be signed on site. The maximum duration is 18 months, but the 
works are expected to be completed by the 25/9/2020.   
Anthea Lowe, Associate Director: Policy & Governance. Temporary Footpath Closure Notice TC1-0265 
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